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Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
The following is a list of supplies that your child will need this September in Grade 2. We would appreciate 
it if all the supplies would be brought in by the first day of school so that we can get to work without delay.   
Whenever possible we encourage students to reuse supplies from the previous year.  
 
Please ensure that all packaging is removed and that all the items are individually labelled.  Should your child 
lose, damage or run out of supplies later on in the year, you will be notified so that the missing items can be 
promptly replaced.  
 
Quantity Supplies for: All Subjects  
1 Red neoprene sleeve for laptop (pouches) 
3 White erasers 
3 Jumbo glue sticks 
2 Boxes of 12 pencils HB2 (no mechanical pencils please) 
1 Box of 24 pencil crayons 
1 Box of wax crayons (box of 24 colours)  
1 Box of 24 markers 
2 Black fine tip dry-erase markers  
1 Pack of 4 Chisel tip (regular) dry-erase markers any colour 
1 Clean sock to be used as whiteboard eraser 
2 Highlighters (yellow)   
1 Safety scissors (blunt tip) 
1 One-hole pencil sharpener with container 
1 Large rectangular plastic pencil box       
1 Ruler (30 cm) 
6   Exercise book/copybooks (28pgs. 23.1cm x 180cm) 
6 Duo tangs with fasteners (1 blue, 2 green, 1 orange, 1 yellow, and 1 black) 
1  Package 100 Loose-leaf sheets 
1 Hard plastic red pocket folder (for school messages only) 
1 Smock with sleeves (for painting/can be an old shirt, identified with the student’s name) 

 
We suggest your child keep a box of tissues in his/her locker. 
 
 
NOTE REGARDING HEADPHONES WITH MICROPHONES: 
Please be advised that students will be required to use a pair of mini headphones with microphones for various 
lessons/activities using technology. The school will offer students the opportunity to borrow a pair from the 
collection shared by students throughout the various levels. However, if you prefer to have your child bring in 
their own pair, please ensure that it is sent in a small plastic container labelled with your child’s name. 
 
 
We are looking forward to working with you and your child this upcoming year.  
 
Wishing you a great summer! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The Grade 2 Teachers 
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